
Holiday Message from Health and Safety 

Hello Team Heavenly: 

Health and Safety, Darren and Chanel, would like to take a minute to thank all of you in advance for the 
efforts you are about to put forth for our resort in during this Holiday Season. This is the most exciting 
time of the year to be working at a resort.  

As we get into the Holiday’s it is important that you embrace your piece in making our guests experience 
one that will be remembered for a lifetime.  

We also want to express it is very important that you embrace taking care of yourself and your 
teammates. Make sure you step back and have the extra focus on yourself and your teammate’s 
wellbeing.  

It is our goal for each of you to go home each day with a feeling that you did a great job, had some fun, 
and maybe a little tired. 

Please Focus On: 

 Watching out for your teammates 
 Taking care of yourselves 
 Keeping safety mixed in the middle of all your actions 
 Keeping yourself hydrated 
 Getting plenty of rest 
 Finding the time for good meals 
 Patting your teammate on the back for a job well done 
 Calling a STOP when needed 

You are the key to our resort having a successful Holiday Season. Embrace your part in our success and 
keep yourself Healthy and Safe.  

Happy Holidays from your partners in Safety! 

Darren and Chanel 


